
KEEPING YOU MOVING 
GLASGOW QUEEN STREET TUNNEL CLOSURE 

From 20 March 2016 – Re-opening 8 August 2016
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During the closure, Anniesland and Falkirk Grahamston routes will be combined.  
One train per hour will run via Cumbernauld and Springburn.

Monday to Saturday:  passengers will have a choice of how to travel:
•	 �Go west towards Anniesland and change trains to reach Glasgow Queen Street 

Low Level 
•	 �Catch an eastbound train towards Falkirk Grahamston and change trains at 

Springburn for Glasgow Queen Street Low Level

Customers should check which opportunity gives them a shorter journey time.

Sunday:  services will operate between Ashfield and Anniesland only.  Passengers 
heading to Glasgow should travel west to Anniesland and change trains to reach 
Glasgow Queen Street.

Please check train times via the ScotRail app or our website: 

scotrail.co.uk/#buytickets
Tip: Select a date between 20 March and 7 August.

Note: Fast and frequent buses run to Glasgow from Scapa Street (after Herma 
Street). For timings, visit travelinescotland.com


